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Research Analysis 

 

House Bill 4152, as introduced, requires all healthcare facilities performing mammography 

exams to include in the mammography report summary, information identifying the patient's 

individual breast density classification as dense or not dense. If the facility determines that a 

patient has heterogeneously or extremely dense breast tissue, the summary must also include a 

notice informing the patient about the implications of breast density on cancer detection and risk, 

advising them to discuss these matters with their healthcare provider. The measure stipulates the 

exact wording of the notice. 

 

Prepared By: Matthew Brenchley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 4152 modifies the summary of a mammography report provided by health providers to 

clearly state if a patient's breast tissue is dense or not. This measure does not have a direct fiscal 

impact on the state budget or appropriations. 

 

Prepared By: Alexandra Ladner, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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